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Dear Public Comment 3202 Review Commission,

Good intentions always come at a price. Illinois has raised taxes, and expenses, and because of this, its taxpayer base
continues to decline. If this passes, businesses in Pennsylvania, that are able to leave, will. It would be a fallacy to think
this would be difficult. Talent is found everywhere in the US. More occupations are able to be done virtually and that
number has increased. Pennsylvania would do well to make the state more attractive, instead of a repellant, to those
entities that employ and generate the revenue that the state needs to exist.

Sincerely,

_____________________
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